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Providers and Payers Agree: Ensuring vaccine access for patients
is a shared responsibility
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The Common Health Coalition applauds three of its founding members — AHIP, the Alliance
of Community Health Plans, and the American Medical Association — for their recent
statements affirming their commitment to ensuring access to vaccines for patients ahead of
respiratory virus season. Their leadership, and that of their members, sends a clear message:
protecting patients from COVID-19, flu, and RSV requires coordination across the entire
health ecosystem — from payers and providers to hospitals and pharmacies, vaccine
manufacturers, and public health agencies.

Vaccines save lives, but only if people can get them easily and affordably. We stand alongside
these organizations and commit to helping advance a system where access to protection is
not the exception, but the expectation.

Read the statements here:
American Medical Association
Alliance of Community Health Plans
AHIP

https://www.ahip.org/news/articles/health-plans-continued-commitment-to-vaccine-access
https://achp.org/affordable-accessible-vaccines/
https://achp.org/affordable-accessible-vaccines/
https://www.ama-assn.org/press-center/ama-press-releases/ama-78-medical-societies-back-vaccination-against-respiratory
https://www.ama-assn.org/press-center/ama-press-releases/ama-79-medical-societies-back-vaccination-against-respiratory
https://achp.org/affordable-accessible-vaccines/
https://www.ahip.org/news/articles/health-plans-continued-commitment-to-vaccine-access

